
From: Tricia Swaney
To: Water Permits
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Chapel Hill NPDES
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 3:38:05 PM

 
 

From: Danny Bingham <dannybingham@townofchapelhilltn.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 3:35 PM
To: Tricia Swaney <Tricia.Swaney@tn.gov>
Cc: Donny Groves <donnygroves@townofchapelhilltn.gov>; Greg Davenport
<gregd@jrwauford.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Chapel Hill NPDES
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Good afternoon- please find attached the letter regarding Chapel Hill's NPDES permit.  Thank
you.
 
 
Danny Bingham, MBA, CMFO, MPIO
Town Administrator
Chapel Hill, TN
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